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September 30, 2016
Dear Parents and Guardians:

The 2016-17 school year has gotten off to a smooth and positive start.  In an effort to maintain this positive and cooperative spirit, we are continuing to incorporate the PBIS (Positive Behavior Intervention Supports) program to give students positive incentives to be RESPECTFUL, RESPONSIBLE, SAFE, and KIND. As you may be aware, when students exhibit these positive behaviors, they are given a “PAW”. We will once again hold a PBIS event each marking period. This marking period, the students will be earning PAWS to earn entrance to our “Glow Dance” on November 22. There will be separate dances for lower and upper grades.
Students in grades K-4 must earn 30 PAWS to attend

Students in grades 5-8 must earn 50 PAWS to attend 
Students that earn more than the required amount can use extra PAWS to enter our raffle!
Students are responsible to keep track of their earned PAWS. There is no trading, giving away, selling or buying PAWS. Teachers of younger grades are helping their students store PAWS for safekeeping. 
Your children have been enthusiastic to participate and have been busy earning their way to the dance. You can learn more about PBIS by checking out our Behavior Matrix on the HHMS website. We all appreciate your support for this program. 
Sincerely,

PBIS Team
